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Interoffice Memo

Council Member Anne Clutterbuck

District C

To:

Date:


Michelle Mitchell, Lloyd Waguespack
November 1, 2010     


From:

Re:


Anne Clutterbuck

Fleet Consolidation Progress

Dear Michelle and Lloyd,

 

During Wednesday morning's council meeting there was an extensive conversation about the budgetary impact of the ongoing fleet consolidation project.  While the discussion was generated from the proposed contract extension with Genuine Parts Company, it quickly became one about fleet consolidation as a whole.  Because the adopted FY 11 budget relies on this program to help close the budget gap, and was originally projected to account for $11 million in savings, I would like for a report to be given to the Budget & Fiscal Affairs Committee each month on the progress of the consolidation.  Specifically, I would like you to address the new or recurrent costs of the program, the number of new employees who have been hired and existing employees who have been transferred into the new Fleet Management Department and the net expenses and savings that have been realized through these efforts to date.  Please provide these in a breakdown by department, ex: Parks, Solid Waste, PWE, MOSE, HPD, HFD, etc. 

 

I believe that my colleagues and I will benefit from this update because it will help give all of us a sense of the progress being made on a monthly basis during this fiscal year, and of potential challenges we may have to face with the FY 12 budget.
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